
Service day with Blue Key, making decorations for  

Manor Care, Isi donating at Blood 

drive  

Fall is Here!  
September has come and gone and with that means 

the annual fall blood drive! Purple Key has been blood 
drive central here at campus with tabeling and 

working the drive. Our amazing coordinators, Mollie 
and Kelsie, were able to make it happen even in these 
times of COVID-19 as well as getting a third donation 

day! Our service chair, Kara, has been working hard to 
make sure that we have other service opportunities as 

well! These service opportunities have included 
making fall decorations for Manor Care, food 

packaging at the YMCA, helping out at Take Root, and 
soon we have the opportunity to help with The Clothes 

Closet. We have loved having the opportunities 
continue in this crazy time so that we can serve the 

Kirksville community! Our amazing social chair, Jess, 
has also been creative finding dierent ways to build 

community. We go on speed dating walks around 
campus, have Saturday morning  

breakfast picnics on the quad, and are  
starting a game of assassin! We are still  
enjoying in-person meetings thanks to  
the BSU which have been a huge  
highlight this semester! 

Position Spotlights  

 
Madison Walker Morgan Eby President 
Vice President Madison is a senior 
biochemistry major and her favorite thing 
about being president of CK is her 
planning meetings with Ebs. They trade o 
cooking for each other on the weekends 
and plan the meeting. Then, at meeting, 
they get to enjoy watching it all come 
together. She also has enjoyed watching 
the new members fall in love with Cardinal 
Key like she has.  
Morgan is a senior accounting major 
and the thing she loves most about her 
position is getting to craft the Monday 
emails. She loves to express her silliness 
and (hopefully) make the other CKs smile 
on their Monday! 

 
 

Alumni Spotlight  
What was your favorite CK memory? 



Madeline Hamilton, Class of 2018  
“Wow, so hard to pick just one! CK retreat is a memory I 

cherish so much! I loved seeing everyone come together 
for an entire evening, putting down our phones, sharing 
a meal (and lots of snacks!) together, playing games like 
we were kids, and getting to hear incredible stories from 
our CK sisters. Also CK loves and the fact that everyone 

is so intentional with their time and makes you feel so 
loved.” 

Ama Idun, Class of 2018  
“Sisterhood-wise, it’d be LIP SYNC 2017. I never imagined 
I’d sign up for such a fun & ridiculous activity but glad I 
did. With service, visiting White Rose Farm was 
wholesome & refreshing. Also loved the way Uno nights 
jolted me out of the Truman bubble.” 

Danae Flint, Class of 2019  
“Most definitely lip sync 2018.” 

Leah Wollmering, Class of 2018  
“Some of my favorite memories were CK retreats. They 
were always the BEST. I remember having the most fun, 
being silly, and deepening new friendships there.” 

 
 


